
CIF24 Castle Walls Bulb Planting 

 

Karen Collins, your Volunteering Officer, helped with the co-ordination of the two 

volunteer planting days (9 and 13 November) and along with Town Councillor 

Roger Peat who persuaded Rotters to plant out the steeper slopes (too dangerous 

for the general volunteers to plant out!), it can be confirmed that the majority of 

the 10,000 daffodil bulbs have been planted. A small number of bulbs have been 

retained so that any obvious gaps identified following the spring bloom next year 

can be filled. 

 

 

 

 

 


